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I think the Hyatt Regency is hiding a Five-Star chef in the kitchen!  Today’s 
lunch was chicken piccata, fingerling potatoes, asparagus, onion fennel 
soup, spinach salad with apple slices, rolls, and lemon bars.  Bravo! 
 
Today’s lunchtime crowd included Anne, Ben W., Pat, Bob, Ben G., Ann, 
and Rick.  Because watching a 30 minute video was on our agenda, we only 
had a short introduction to the meeting.  Ben G. reported on his efforts to 
find a new advisor for the Preble Key Club.  Anne has connected with the 
third grade instructors at Nicolet Elementary School.  We may be having 
lunch with the teachers in December.  Stay tuned! 
 
All Kiwanis clubs have been asked to watch a video titled “Youth Protection 
Matters” and we did so today.  It actually was quite informative and our 
group discussed what we heard and learned for 20 minutes afterward.  Pat 
will report the completed training to Kiwanis International and add a link to 
our website for anyone wanting to see the video again or for the first time. 
Here is the link to the training: https://vimeo.com/863372175 
 
Our remaining 2024 meetings will be held on November 18, December 2, 
and December 16.  All are currently scheduled for noon at the Hyatt 
Regency.  It’s possible the last meeting will be at Nicolet.  You’ll get plenty 
of advance notice if that occurs. 

 



 

 
 

 
 

By: Rick Satterlee 


